
 
Planned IT Outage for Navistar eSPEC System from Dec 20 through Dec 23rd, 2013.  
 
Navistar is relocating the Fort Wayne Data Center to our Corporate Data Center in Brookfield, 

Wisconsin. This move is scheduled to take place from December 20 (starting at 5pm) through December 

23. During this outage, the e-Spec / e-Quote system will be unavailable. Suppliers will not be able to 

receive requests for quotes from Navistar as well as not be able to submit responses to Navistar quotes. 

We anticipate e-Spec / e-Quote will become available sometime on December 23rd, 2013 and will 

resume normal operation thereafter. 


